
 

 

Bin Site Status 
Town of Gravenhurst 

updated June 17, 2020 
 

Removed as per Regular 
Winter Schedule 

In Service 
Temporarily in Service 

Preparing to Transition1 

Delay in Return to Service 

New Location Being 
Determined for Site 

Not Returning to Service2 

- 

65 – Villas Marina3 
15 – Campbell’s Landing 
Marina3 
 
18 – Clear Road 
(for Clearwater Lake) 
 
21 – Dennes Marina 
(at the office) 
79 – South Kahshe Lake 
Road 
 
80 – South Muldrew Lake 
Road 
76 – Sopher's Landing 
41 – Lantern Marina 
56 – North Muldrew Lake 
Road 
 
55 – North Morrison Lake 
Road3 

72 – Rockhaven 
 
70 – Riley Lake Road 
 
33 – Hewitt Landing 

22 – Nagaya Road 
parking lot3 

20 – Dennes Marina 
(at the dock) 
 
36 – Franklin Park 

 
1. High priority sites – bin site is currently in service, but will be removed at the direction of the MECP once alternate servicing is in place. Plans 

are being prepared and will be communicated to residents and property owners prior to removal. 

2. High priority sites – bin site has not been returned to service at the direction of the MECP or property owner has requested removal. Plans for 
alternate service are being communicated to residents and property owners. 

3. High priority sites – bins have been kept on-site and moved to a different location or other mitigation implemented. Final details still to be 
determined for Bin Site 22 – Nagaya Road parking lot have delayed putting this site back into service.


